Monday 7" December 2020
Dear Acorns,

This week we have been thinking about how we prepare for Christmas. People may put up a
Christmas tree or decorate their home with lights. How do you celebrate Christmas? Think
about any special traditions you have at home. How do other countries celebrate Christmas?

Share the PowerPoint with your grown-up and discuss.

During the Christmas period, people give gifts to family and friends. In Maths, we have been
learning about money. If you buy a gift in a shop, you will need money to pay for your item.
Look at the ‘Shopping’ PowerPoint with your grown-up. Ask your grown-up to help you look at
real coins and talk about the value of each coin. Can you draw each coin?

Remember to read your books online. It is really important to read regularly. Discuss the book
with your grown-up. Your grown-up will ask you questions about the book. I hope you’re
enjoying your online reading.

Well done for working so hard at home. Keep up the good work!

Mrs Sanford



